
This week, the Red Area buzzed with extra excitement as we welcomed 8 adorable
chicks! The children have been engrossed in learning about life cycles, and what better
way to enhance this lesson than observing the hatching process first-hand. They've been
fascinated watching the chicks emerge from their eggs and grow stronger each day.
While the chicks will spend the weekend with the teachers, don’t worry , they'll be back
next week!

Meanwhile, in Green Area, our focus has been on understanding the origins of our food.
This week was particularly special as the children had the opportunity to engage in
hands-on baking and cooking. They skilfully prepared an array of dishes including bread,
focaccia, salads , pakoras, and ratatouille, to name a few. The children attempted to
master various cooking techniques and learned the art of safe chopping. Their delicious
creations and new found skills have left them with no excuses when it comes to cooking
dinner at home!

Over in Blue Area, the students have been enthusiastically working on crafting their
unique alternative endings to Ted Hughes' 'The Iron Man.' Their creativity and storytelling
skills have really stood out this week. Reception had a rather lovely visit from a
storyteller, sparking imagination and joy in both classes.

We have one week to go until our annual quiz night - tables are selling fast so get in
touch with the school office to book a table. It is always a great night and all the proceeds
go back into the school and you might even win a prize!!  

The PTFA who do so much for the school and community are looking for new members.
If you would like to find out more about what being a member of the PTFA entails then
please speak to me on the gate, email  PTFA@barrscourtps.org.uk or speak to a current
member of  the team. It is a great way to make a difference and it’s fun. 
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Parking

In response to a plea for help from Barrs Court Primary School
concerning problems with parents blocking neighbouring driveways at
drop-off and pick-up times, Oldland Parish Council has purchased
some ‘Parking Buddies’ signs.

The four signs are being put in Stephens Drive at the start and end of
the school day to discourage motorists from parking on the pavement.
They are personalised with the school’s logo and advise motorists ‘No
stopping here’ and ‘Keep clear’.

The parish council used Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) funding to
pay for the signs. CIL is a charge levied by local authorities on new
development in their area and can be used to fund a wide range of
community facilities.

Headteacher Daniel Webster thanked the parish council for their
support and said the children love their new buddies.
People living opposite the school have also welcomed the new signs.

An article was publish on the week in website 

https://www.theweekin.co.uk/news/education/123125/
https://www.theweekin.co.uk/news/education/123125/




Parent and Carer Courses

Click here for other courses

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/bookable-events-2671799
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/bookable-events-2671799
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/bookable-events-2671799
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/bookable-events-2671799
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/little-treasures-stay-and-play-2671759
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/drop-in-support-2671769


https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


PTFA EVENTS 



Friday 2nd February - Green Area to Life Skills Centre 
Friday 2nd February - NSPCC Number Day 
Friday 2nd February - Quiz Night @ 6pm
Monday 5th - Friday 9th - Year 6 Residential 
Tuesday 6th February - Safe Internet Day
Friday 9th February - End of term 3 
Monday 19th February - First Day of Term 4 
Thursday 22nd February - PTFA meeting @ 5:30pm
Friday 23rd February - Road Safety Workshops (Yr 2 and 4)
Wednesday 6th March - Red Area trip to SS Great Britain
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 
Monday 11th and Wednesday 13th - Parent/carer Evening
Friday 15th March - School Disco 
Thursday 28th March - End of Term 4  
Wednesday 17th to Friday 19th - Year 4 Residential
Tuesday 15th May - Thursday 16th - Year 6 SATs
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Next year  term dates can be
found on the website - Click here 

https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=84
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=84


Well done to all the children
who have represented the
school this week. We are
proud of all of you. More

details can be found on the
Facebook page SwimmingSwimmingSwimming   

PadelPadelPadel

bocciabocciaboccia   

KS1 GamesKS1 GamesKS1 Games

KurlingKurlingKurling   
Any missing events will be in

next weeks newsletter
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